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Dear Kathleen Sebelius, Secretary of Health & Human Services,

Thank you for making birth control free and available to women who want it. I hope that you will not
have a religious exemption because women should not be held subject to the values of their employer.
Please provide free access to all women. But, great job overall! I am a huge fan of the health care bill
and thank all the Democrats who voted for it.

Sincerely,

Logan Perkes

1805 E 13th St
Austin, TX 78702
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